
  CRINGLEFORD PARISH COUNCIL 
e-mail clerk@cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Mrs Anne E. Barnes 
June 2013                  Parish Clerk 

16A Newmarket Rd 
Cringleford 

Norwich 
    NR4 6UE  

Tel. 01603 250198 
Dear Parishioners, 

Cringleford Neighbourhood Development Plan – FINAL DRAFT 

The Parish Council is grateful to all of you who took the trouble to come to the exhibition and 

to make comments on the draft Neighbourhood Development Plan which was circulated in 

January 2013. Most of the comments were positive and definitely helpful. The Parish Council 

Plan team has worked through the comments, as well as those from the local authorities and 

statutory consultees and made amendments to the Plan, some of them quite extensive. 

 

We are, therefore, seeking any further comments on the Revised Version of the Plan 

enclosed with this letter. Of course, your views will be taken into account and any necessary 

changes included in what we hope will be the final version.  

 

The Plan Team will then prepare  the submission version of the Plan, endeavouring to make 

sure that it complies with local, national and statutory requirements and will be robust enough 

to stand up to scrutiny by an independent Examiner, who is an expert in the area of 

neighbourhood planning.  

 

Please take time to look through the Revised Plan and make your comments. You will have 

until the 23 June 2013. You can make these in one of three ways. You can complete the 

form on the back of this letter and send it to the Parish Clerk at the above address, e-mail 

your comments to her at clerk@cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk, or hand it to any Parish 

Councillor. 

 

The Plan is also available on the Parish Council website 

www.cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk. 

 

Please let us have your comments by 23 June 2013 and thank you once again for your 

help and support in preparing the Neighbourhood Development Plan. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Gerald Mole 
Chairman of Cringleford Parish Council 



COMMENT FORM 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
Telephone Number: 
 
E-mail: 
 
Please write your comments below and use a separate sheet if 
necessary: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Send to Parish Clerk at 16a Newmarket Road, Cringleford, NR4 6UE  
Comments can also be sent by e-mail to 
clerk@cringlefordparishcouncil.gov.uk or to any Parish Councillor  
by 23 June 2013. 
 
Thank you. 


